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  Chapter News—Let’s Get Going!  
 

 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

 Fearful that nobody would show up I was more than a little worried.  I was concerned that calling the July Meeting 
“Burgers and Lies” may have been a big mistake and nobody would come to tell a story, but again I worried too 
much for no reason.  It was a great meeting!  We had a good turnout and many really good stories.  It proved to me 
that what I have always thought is true. That is that anybody who flies much will have a story to tell.  I hear them all 
over the airport.  Some are so funny, others so scary, some questionable, but all interesting and many are very 

educational.    
We had also asked for it to be a fund 
raiser for the wreath program that 
Esther and her school kids do every year 
at a cemetery on the West side.  I think 
that it’s a great program for these kids 
to honor veterans from long ago and up 
to modern time by cleaning the 
headstones and placing wreaths on 
them.  It’s also educational for the kids 
as they learn about the various wars 
these vets served in.  Thanks to 
everyone who participated. 
This month we will venture out to Kelly 
Airpark to catch up with all of Jamie 
Treat’s projects and take a look at some 
of Dave Allen’s beautiful Wacos. Plan 
on arriving at Jamie’s at 10:00 AM and 

BBQ around 12:00 or 12:30 PM.  Last time the weather at our airport was fogged in but Kelly was clear.  Let’s hope 
we have a clear day at both airports this year.  The driving instructions are on the next page of this newsletter along 
with a picture of Kelly Air Park.  In the picture, Jamie’s hangar and home are in the lower left corner.  See you all at 
Jamie’s on Aug. 22. 
 
 
Jim Steward 
President, Chapter 72 

http://eaa72.org/
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For Sale 

 
Mooney jacks for sale.  6,000 lb. capacity. $300.00 or best offer.  Contact Randy Loyd, 719-331-2169, email 
garyrloyd@avsource.com. 
 

          
 
I have a completed empennage kit (minus glass) and a started wing kit (just countersunk spar). I am also selling the 
tools with the kit for an additional cost.   
Erik Lanning  
707-592-8228  
jetmech24@hotmail.com  
 

                                                                                                                   

 

mailto:jetmech24@hotmail.com
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                        BUILDING PROGRESS 

The pad is poured outside for the new staircase and the kitchen walls are painted.  The new tile floor is ready to be 
installed, followed by the cabinets, sink, and appliances and a new exterior door for the staircase. 

    

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Aug. 15, 16 STOL contest, Springs East, $25 entry fee   9:00 a.m. 
Aug/ 15 MLAA Fly-in BBQ & Live Band “Protest”   6:00 p.m.    
Aug. 18 IMC/VMC club meeting, MLAA hangar   6:00 p.m. 
Aug. 22 Fly-Out, Kelly Air Park (CO15)    9:00 a.m. (arrive Kelly 10:00 a.m.)  
Sep.15  IMC/VMC club meeting, MLAA hangar   6 p.m. 
Sep. 19 Chapter Meeting      9:00 a.m.  
Oct. 15  Chapter Meeting      6:00 p.m. social, 7:00 p.m. meeting 
Oct. 20  IMC/VMC club meeting, MLAA hangar   6:00 p.m. 
Nov. 17 IMC/VMC club meeting, MLAA hangar   6:00 p.m. 
Nov. 19 Chapter Meeting      6:00 p.m. social, 7:00 p.m. meeting 
Dec. 5  Christmas Party in Remodeled MLAA hangar  6:00 p.m. social, 7:00 p.m. meeting 
Dec. 22 IMC/VMC club meeting, MLAA hangar   6:00 p.m. 
Bonus  Coffee & Donuts      2nd Saturday of Every Month, 8:00 a.m. 
 
 

• If you are interested in competing in the Springs East STOL contest this weekend, contact Sheldon at 719-
659-2291.  

• Patty Martin has volunteered to be our new webmaster, replacing Bob Hall.  Welcome Patty and thank you 
Bob for your years of service. 
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EAA Chapter 72 
IMC Club Program 

Peyton, CO 
Tuesday, August 18, 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm  

WHAT: 

You are invited to join our EAA Chapter 72 IMC Club meeting this Tuesday as we 
discuss the Polish air disaster that occurred in 2010. 

If you are unable to attend this meeting, we meet every 3rd Tuesday of the month 
and alternate discussions of IMC and VMC scenarios and learn from other's 
flying experiences. 
 
The IMC Club’s purpose is to promote instrument flying, proficiency, and safety, 
while the VMC Club will focus on situations pertaining to VFR flying. 

We hope you are able to join us! 

 
 
WHERE: 
Meadow Lake Airport (KFLY) - MLAA Hangar 
13550 Piper Lane 
Peyton, CO 80831 
 
CONTACT US: 
Richard Martin, VMC & IMC Club Coordinator 
719-238-9700 or richard.e.martin@att.net 

 

mailto:richard.e.martin@att.net


 

Chapter Financials Thank you for supporting 
these EAA Chapter 72 

members!
 

  

 
 

Joan Spratford, Owner 
(719) 630-7700 

(800) 739-2520 Fax (719) 630-1892 

Advantage A Travel 

 
 
 
 
 

Date: Aug. 22, 2020 

Time: 10:00 a.m. Fly-out 
Place: Kelly Airpark, Jamie Treat’s hangar 
Program:  Dave Allen’s Wacos, followed by 

noon BBQ 

Chapter Meeting 

  
EAA BRUCE MCCOMBS CHAPTER 72 TREASURER’S REPORT 
 

As of 6731/2020 
 
Date  Purpose     Amount 
7/1/2020  Beginning Balance   $7,547.00 
7/31/2020 Ending Balance    $7,537.00 
   
      
 
 
 
 
   
  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
MEADOW LAKE AIRPORT - COLORADO SPRINGS , COLORADO 
 
 

Next Meeting 
Aug. 22, 

2020 

 
Randy Loyd 
Newsletter Publisher 
17435 Caribou Dr. E 
Monument, CO 80132 

 
Phone: (719) 331-2169 
Email: garyrloyd@avsource.com 

 

 

 

Visit our website: http://eaa72.org  

Chapter 72 Officers 

President: Jim Steward 
Vice President: Mark Steward 
Secretary: Esther Smith 
Treasurer: Bill Marsh 
Membership Chairman: Carl Benda 
Director: Vann Norred 

719-352-1608 
719-492-8140 
719-637-0876 
719-570-1919 
719-649-0052 
719-229-2150 

jim@kdsteward.com 
c130stew@q.com 
esthersmith@juno.com 
N528MR@gmail.com 
carl@automatic-access.com 
vann@pikespeak.net 

Young Eagle Coordinator: Lee Heitman 
Young Eagle Pilot Coordinator:   Could be YOU! 

 
 

 

Newsletter: Randy Loyd 
Webmaster: Patty Martin 
Program Chairman:                      Doug Ritter                      

719-331-2169 
719-238-9700 
775-815-0819             

garyrloyd@avsource.com   
pjmartin1121@gmail.com 
doug.ritter@att.net  

Technical Counselors/Advisors: 
Burrall Sanders                719-660-8650 
Fred Carter - Engines 719-291-0815 
Jay Brinkmeyer 719-963-3408 

 
 

 

About Our Chapter 

EAA Chapter 72 meets at Meadow Lake Airport. Meetings are on 3rd Saturday of each month with a Young Eagle Rally and/or 
breakfast/brunch/lunch or other activity throughout the month on Saturdays. Look for the calendar of events to high- light special 
chapter events like Young Eagle Rallies, fly-outs, and all other chapter sponsored activities. 

 
The Chapter Newsletter is published monthly, normally mailed and available on the website a few days before each meeting. 
Readers are encouraged to contribute articles, photos, etc. by submitting them to the Newsletter Editor in hard copy — email, pen/ 
paper, as long as it’s not verbal—by the first Saturday of each month. 

 
Annual membership is $25. Send to Esther Smith, at 1303 Fosdick Circle, Colorado Springs, CO  80909, payable to EAA 
Chapter 72, and start receiving the newsletter each month, attending the meetings and having a great time with sport aviation. 
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